
 

 

 

“Early, safe, optimal patient care.”              

 

Auckland HEMS Prehospital and Retrieval Medicine 

Practitioners wanted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Auckland HEMS is pleased to accept Expressions of Interest for doctors with 

vocational registration in Anaesthesia, Emergency Medicine or Intensive Care 

Medicine. 

 

This is an opportunity to join the Auckland Rescue Helicopter Trust (ARHT) as we 

begin continuous operations in support of the northern region of New Zealand: 

https://www.health.govt.nz/new-zealand-health-system/key-health-sector-

organisations-and-people/naso-national-ambulance-sector-office/emergency-

ambulance-services-eas/emergency-air-ambulance-services/designing-new-

model-air-ambulance-helicopter-services 

https://www.health.govt.nz/new-zealand-health-system/key-health-sector-organisations-and-people/naso-national-ambulance-sector-office/emergency-ambulance-services-eas/emergency-air-ambulance-services/designing-new-model-air-ambulance-helicopter-services
https://www.health.govt.nz/new-zealand-health-system/key-health-sector-organisations-and-people/naso-national-ambulance-sector-office/emergency-ambulance-services-eas/emergency-air-ambulance-services/designing-new-model-air-ambulance-helicopter-services
https://www.health.govt.nz/new-zealand-health-system/key-health-sector-organisations-and-people/naso-national-ambulance-sector-office/emergency-ambulance-services-eas/emergency-air-ambulance-services/designing-new-model-air-ambulance-helicopter-services
https://www.health.govt.nz/new-zealand-health-system/key-health-sector-organisations-and-people/naso-national-ambulance-sector-office/emergency-ambulance-services-eas/emergency-air-ambulance-services/designing-new-model-air-ambulance-helicopter-services


 

 

 

“Early, safe, optimal patient care.”  

 

In addition, ACEM, ANZCA and CICM are collaborating to form a Conjoint 

Committee for Prehospital and Retrieval Medicine (PHRM). We anticipate the 

Diploma in PHRM will offer a professional qualification beginning this later this 

year.  

 

If interested in applying for this position, then please use the 

below link to submit your expression of interest by Friday, March 

29th 2019:  

http://careers.adhb.govt.nz/JobSearch/tabid/58/Default.aspx?jobNumberSearch=AUC04025  

 

Sincerely, 

  

Christopher Denny, BA (Honours), MD, MSc, FRCPC, FACEP, FACEM 

Medical Director, Auckland HEMS (ARHT) 

Senior Medical Officer in Emergency Medicine, Auckland City Hospital, ADHB 

chris.denny@gmail.com 

@cjmdenny 

 

 

 

www.aucklandhems.com 

@aucklandhems 

Established 2011 

 

Auckland City Hospital (Auckland District Health Board), Adult Emergency Department, Level 2, Building 32 

Park Road, Grafton, 1142 Auckland, New Zealand 
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